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Well, it’s a short time before reports are due so there isn’t a whole lot to 
report at this moment.

As you are probably aware by this time that we had only one bid submitted, 
and it came in well above our budget so that is a bit of a bummer but perhaps it 
will become feasible in the future. 

I recently installed BTU monitoring units on the heating loops feeding the 
elementary and middle school, so we are in compliance with the state on 
monitoring energy usage in our facilities, as well as getting the vape sensors 
installed in the bathrooms in all the schools.

As the month progresses the maintenance and custodial departments will 
continue with daily routines as well as several preventative maintenance projects 
that are issued every month.

I apologize for such a brief report and will of course answer any questions 
or address any concerns that may arise.

As always thank you for your support,

Zach Scheidecker


